
 

THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear County Clerk: 

 

 

Please be advised that: 

 

 

_____ I do not wish to receive a Mail-In Ballot for all future elections. 

 

 

 

Name:    ______________________________________________ 

 

Street Address:  ______________________________________________ 

 

City, State, Zip Code:  ______________________________________________ 

 

Signature:   ______________________________________________ 

 

Date:     ______________________________________________ 

 

 

Mail to: 

Christine Giordano Hanlon 

Monmouth County Clerk 

300 Halls Mill Road 

Freehold, NJ 07728-8334 

Email: ClerkofElections@co.monmouth.nj.us 

By September 14, 2018 
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